



16th June 2023



Dear Parents and Carers

We will be holding our Summer Fair straight after school on **Friday 30th June** from 3.15 - 4.30pm, in order to raise some much needed money for school funds. It also provides opportunity for our whole school community to have some fun together. Please put the date in your diary. We are hoping that as many of you can join us as possible.

We will be holding two non-uniform days over the next two weeks. The first one will be on **Thursday 22nd June** where we kindly ask for a £1 donation or an item that can go into a hamper entitled 'Fun for all the family'. Items could include bubbles, a bucket and spade, a beach ball, family games etc. On the second non-uniform day, which will be on **Wednesday 28th June**, we are asking for bottle donations for the Bottle Tombola which is always really popular. Cakes or pastry donations from our budding bakers would be appreciated on the morning of the fair.

If you run a small business and would like a stall at the Summer Fair, please can you give the school office a call to discuss this?

Thanking you as always for your continued support and generosity.

Kind regards.

Mrs Ayres

Headteacher



St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









